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Dear Parent/Carers,           15.3.24 

Easter Tea Party and Parade 
 

We would like to invite you to an Easter Tea Party on Thursday 28th March. There will 
be soft drinks and a chocolate tombola! 
 

Rainbow Nursery and Squirrels 9.15-9.45am 
Hedgehogs and Badgers 2.30-3pm 

 
We would like the children to make an Easter hat for homework and bring these into 
school and nursery on Wednesday 27th March.  
 
If you are able to donate any chocolate items for our tombola (e.g. Easter eggs, 
chocolate biscuits, chocolate lollies, bars etc) please bring these into school and nursery 
on Wednesday 27th March.  
 
During the tea party there will be a parade and a small prize for each Easter hat. It 
would be lovely if parents and families are able to join us to celebrate. 
 
We look forward to an egg-cellent party! 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Jo Greathead 
Headteacher 
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